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Coming Events 

Fri 20th  Nov Whole School Assembly – TR Carroll 

Wed 2nd Dec Preschool - End of Year Concert 
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

The Early Years classes have enjoyed their swimming program over the 

last two weeks. They worked with 

instructors from the Royal Life Saving 

Society of Australia who delivered this 

wonderful program.  

 

 

 

 
 

Last week we celebrated NAIDOC week. NAIDOC week is a time to celebrate 

the history, culture and achievements of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 

peoples. There are some fabulous displays around our school celebrating this 

important week.  

  

This week was very exciting for our Preschool students. 

They had their final water play sessions for the year. They 

also had a visit from Crocodylus Park. They were all 

excited to be able to see a crocodile and snake. Some 

of them even got to hold these animals. Next week Ms 

Vicki will be holding interviews for families of students 

who will be starting Preschool next year. Our Preschool 

is almost full for 2021 so if you are intending to send your 

child to Wagaman Preschool please get your 

enrolment forms in as soon as possible to ensure a 

place. 

Wagaman Primary School Learning Commission are 

heading to the city tomorrow to present their pitch and 

2020 work to the Minister for Education and other 

Northern Territory Learning Commission schools. This group of students have worked tirelessly with Ms Colling 

throughout the year investigating data, developing an action plan and resources and holding a maths activity 

morning for the students in Year 1/2.  

Term 4 has been very busy so far. We are all looking forward to the last few weeks of school for 2020 and the end 

of year celebrations that are coming up. Our school council met for the last time this year on Monday evening. 

We are very keen to welcome new parents to join council in 2021. It is a very rewarding experience and a great 

way of connecting with school staff and other parents. If you would like to know a little more about council please 

don’t hesitate to come and have a chat with me.  

Kind Regards, 

Mandy McKinnon – Principal 
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Year 3/4 Vavlas 

 

What is it made from and why? 

Year 3/4 Vavlas have been inquiring into why different materials are used for different purposes. 

They have learnt about their properties and which ones are more suitable when designing and 

creating an item. The students designed a car that would solve a real world problem and 

described why certain materials were chosen for the design.   
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Camp Australia – 1300 105 343 
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Voluntary Parent Contributions 

1 student  $60.00 

2 Children  $50.00 each 

3 children or more $40.00 each 

Preschool   $50.00 per term 

School contributions are voluntary and payment is 

a parental decision. All contributions are used to 

directly benefit students. 

 

Your support and contribution to Wagaman Primary 

School is greatly appreciatd. 

 

Account name: Wagaman School Council 

BSB: 035-306 

Account: 93-0622 

Ref: Child/children’s name  
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END OF YEAR HAMPERS 

Donations required 

Wagaman Primary has a tradition of raffling great 

prizes for our End of Year Raffle. 

Bring in products (BIG or small) to add to the 

hampers. Items may include; toys, non-perishable 

foods or Christmas items. If you have a business 

you may like to donate a voucher or sponsor a gift 

voucher to give as a prize.  Our Hampers will be 

drawn at our Presentation Assembly on Tuesday 

15th December.   

 

Last year we made a few hampers and had some 

great vouchers for several lucky families.  

Thank you for your support 

 

 



 

  

  

 

 

  

 ISSUE #18|19 Nov 2020    

  
PO Box 40019, CASUARINA NT 0811 

P 08 8922 6011  F 08 8922 6000   

E wagaman.schools@ntschools.net  

www.wagamanprimary.nt.edu.au 

 

 
 
 
 

Please contact the front office or return the slip below if you 

are moving out of the school. Classes for the coming year are  

Planned in the final weeks of term 4. 

 

If you wish us to give consideration to special requests for your 

child’s future class placement. Please email or phone the 

Principal. 

 

 
 
Please cut off and return to school 

 

Wagaman Primary 2021 

 

If your child is NOT returning to Wagaman Primary in 2021  

 

Please return this note to the Front Office. 

 

Family name: _____________________________________________ 

 

School they will be attending: ______________________________ 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

2021 Intentions Library – Book Fair 

Thank you to all families who supported our 

Book Fair. It was a successful week. Special 

thanks to Ms Melinda and my student helpers 

who ensured things ran smoothly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder 

All books to be returned to school by Friday 

4th December. 

NO borrowing library books after week 8. 

 

Ms Wong    

Librarian  


